
 
 

Date:  _____________ 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian of: ______________________ 
 
​ Your child’s teacher has been provided with additional strategies and 
interventions to support the promotion of positive behaviors and prosocial interactions 
among adults and peers within the classroom.  The positive behavioral intervention and 
support will be utilized to promote the social and emotional wellbeing of your child as 
he/she participates in daily activities and routines. 
 

For continued support of your family and the classroom teacher in establishing 
and maintaining a positive climate within your child’s classroom, the Intervention and 
Development team of Brightside Academy is available at intervention@bsaece.com.  
Please refer to the attached letter of introduction.  We look forward to our continued 
partnership during this school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Shawna Starling 
Vice President of Intervention and Development 
sstarling@bsaece.com  
215.259.8503 
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